
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF PART 6 OF THE PHARMACY ACT 2007 

and  

A PHARMACIST 

 

Following the submission of a report of the Health Committee, the Council, at its meeting on 

22 April 2021, decided to cancel the registration of a Pharmacist in relation to allegations of 

professional misconduct and impairment of ability to practise by reason of an addiction to 

alcohol, which were found to be proven. The sanction was confirmed by Order of the High 

Court on 26 July 2021.  

 

 


